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VIA FEDERAL EXPRESS

April 4, 1988

State of New Mexico

Energy & Minerals Department
0il Conservation Division
District II

324 W. Main Street

Artesia, NM 88210

Attention: Mike Williams
Dear Mr. Williams:

Re:

Total Minatome Corporation

RECENED
APR 05 '8¢
ARTESiA, 306

Gardner Draw Unit
Well #1 (LG 0462)
Well #2 (LG 0463)
Eddy Cty, New Mexico

Pursuant to your request we have revised our proposed
procedures for the plugging and abandonment of the captioned
wells. An original and three copies of Form C-103 for each

well is enclosed.

If you have any questions about the procedure, please
contact the engineer assigned to this project, Lane French,

at (713) 739-1333 ext. 117.

Sincerely,

{
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Pamela Grantham
Regulatory Administrator

PG
Enclosures

c: J. Kilchrist
L. French
L. Dunn

Suite 400, One Allen Center, Houston, Texas 77002
Telephone (713) 739-1333/ Telecopier (713) 739-1372/Telex 535374



